
Dear Chief-Delegates of the MMS 2016,  
 
Greetings from the great event MMS2016 organizer and the secretariat! 
 
In preparation of the 22nd World Micromachine Summit in Tokyo from May 24th - May 
27th, 2016, I would like to ask you to complete the list of delegates and the biography 
form of each delegate until February 5th, 2016. Moreover we will ask for submitting 
proposals for presentations, and the reservation of hotel later on. 
 
The topic of the MMS2016 is  
"Aging Society and Health (Medical Applications of MEMS)" in addition to MST for smart 
system of many applications such as wearable systems, infrastructure-monitoring 
systems and next-generation vehicles.  
More information concerning the summit can be found on the website:  
http://2016.micromachinesummit.net/ 
 
We are looking forward to meet you at Tokyo in coming spring. 
Best regards! 
 
Organizer 
Prof. Isao Shimoyama 
Chief Delegate of Japan 
Director of Information and Robot Technology Research Initiative 
The University of Tokyo 
 

SECRETARIAT of the 22nd World Micromachine Summit: 

MICROMACHINE CENTER 
MBR99 Bldg. 6F, 67, Kanda-sakumagashi,  
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-0026 Japan  
Phone : +81-3-5835-1870 
Fax : +81-3-5835-1873 
Email : mms2016@mmc.or.jp 

http://2016.micromachinesummit.net/
mailto:mms2016@mmc.or.jp


 

Delegation Form  

No. Delegate Name Delegate Email Presentation Title 
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3    
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5    

6    
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8    

Please return the form via email before February 5th, 2016 to: 

the Secretariat of MMS2016, Micromachine Center, 

Dr. Takashi Mihara, email: mms2016@mmc.or.jp 
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